>> Morning Worship Order

Welcome & Announcements

Call to Worship

453 Love Lifted Me

455 Love Linted IVI

Prayer

725 Let Us Break Bread Together841 Hide Me, O My Savior

The Lord's Supper

Offering

716 Sing to Me of Heaven

Scripture Reading

(Psalm 98)

The Big Idea

Sermon Today:

"Praise God!"

674 I Have Decided to Follow Jesus

Blessing

Records

for the week of February 2, 2020

 Sunday Bible Class
 78

 Sunday AM
 187

 Sunday PM
 46

 Wednesday
 68

 Contribution
 \$4,255

Shepherds

Jeff Bigler (740.827.3113)

Dennie Green (740.695.0079)

Jerry Moore (304.639.4720)

Rob Miller (740.310.9880)

Deacons

Jason Baker (740.579.2020) Physical Facilities

Darin Clark (740.695.1343) Benevolence, Physical Facilities & Worship

Randy Gallagher (740.312.0500) Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson (740.391.0083) Physical Facilities & Youth

Preaching Minister

Adam Davis 757.561.7576 adam@stcchurch.org

Jamie Judge (740.526.0392) Education, Physical Facilities

Scott McDiffitt (740.359.7656) Education & Youth

Tim McKeen (304.270.8250) Education, Finance, Youth

> Mike Slatt (740.695.9929) Benevolence, Finance & Physical Facilities

Daily Bible Reading Plan

February 9 - *Read:* Numbers 1-4, *Watch:* Overview Video — Numbers (RS), *Pray:* Psalm 40

February 10 - *Read:* Numbers 5-7, *Watch:* Theme Video — Holiness, *Pray:* Psalm 41

February 11 - Read: Numbers 8-10 Watch: Torah Series — Numbers, Pray: Psalm 42

February 12 - Read: Numbers 11-13, Watch: No Video Today, Pray: Psalm 43

February 13 - Read: Numbers 14-16, Watch: No Video Today, Pray: Psalm 44

February 14 - Read: Numbers 17-18, Watch: No Video Today, Pray: Psalm 45

February 15 - Read: Numbers 19-21, Watch: No Video Today, Pray: Psalm 46

February 16 - Read: Numbers 22-24, Watch: No Video Today, Pray: Psalm 47



Videos can be viewed at www.thebibleproject.com

Family Newsletter

Thank You for joining us!





Worship Gatherings Sundav — 10 am

Sunday — 6 pm

Mathering Times

Bible Classes for all ages Sunday — 9am Wednesday — 7pm

PO Box 308, 47694 Reservoir Road, St. Clairsville, OH 43950, 740-695-3268, stcchurch@sbcglobal.net

wifi password: stcfamily website: stcchurch.org







// February 9, 2020

Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today, and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope and prayer is that you will be both encouraged and challenged in your faith & you're seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would love to have you join us as we seek God and strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you about God and God's purpose for us.

If you are just visiting in the area this weekend, we hope you will enjoy your visit and that you will have a safe return trip home.

>>> Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Randy Gallagher had surgery on his foot this past week. Kathy Green is doing better but is still not feeling well. Pat Rice 's surgery has been postponed until April 13th. Mike Shumacher (Mike & Joyce Slatt's son in law) has had one chemo treatment, which lasted 6 hours. He is still in the hospital and is doing better. The doctors are working on getting his potassium lowered.

On-going prayers needed: Vickie Clem, Louise Craft, Bill & Sue Daley, Bob Digiandomenico, Gage Gadd (a student of Angel Baker), Mark Hayes, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn, Charlie & Peg Lucas, Jerry Moore, Donna Morris, Marie Patton, Vera Perry, Clyde Price, Josephine Pubal, Bobbie Rothenbuhler (Lisa Gallagher's cousin), Karen Thomas and Martha Wade.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin), C.J. Harding (Terry Fitch's step-son) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue Daley, Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

Expectant Mothers: Kelly Hatcher (March)

Looking Ahead — Adult Bible Study

Sunday Morning — Hebrews (Part 3)
Wednesday Night — Sermon on the Mount (Matthew 5:31-37)

Nursery Available

We have a nursery available for ages 0-2, and a training room. If you are a parent or caregiver, feel free to make use of them!

Sympathy

We extend our sympathy to the family of Judy Garten (Luretta Warrick's sister). Judy passed away this past week. Services were held yesterday. Please keep her family in your prayers.

We extend our sympathy to the family of Greg, Amy & Natalie Nestor. Greg's aunt, Nancy Reed, passed away this past Thursday. Private services will be held at the convenience of the family. Please keep their family in your prayers.

We extend our sympathy to the family of John Sampson (Maureen McBride's brother & Amy Nestor's uncle) on the passing of his son, Jamie Sampson. Services were this past Wednesday. Please keep his family in your prayers.

Ladies Day

The ladies are invited to the Fishinger & Kenny Church of Christ (Columbus, OH) for a Ladies Day on Saturday, March 7th. Registration begins at 8:30 am. Lunch is provided. For more information, please see the bulletin board.

The ladies are invited to the New Brighton Church of Christ (New Brighton, PA) for their 4th Annual Ladies Day on April 25th. The time is from 9:30 am until 2:00 pm. For more information, please see the bulletin board outside the office.

God's Girls

God's Girls will be on March 21st at Holiday Park Church of Christ in Plum. Girls ages 6th grade through college are invited to attend. If you are interested or need more information, please see Kay Sowinski as soon as possible so you can get registered.

Hearing Assistance Devices

We have hearing assistance devices available for those that may need them. Please see an usher.

>> News & Information

Youth Group

Youth Group members (grades 6-12) and parents, please make sure you sign up to receive messages about youth group news and events. If you have done this in the past, please be sure to do so again as this is a new group.

How to sign up: Text @stccy to 81010 or visit <u>rmd.at/stccy</u>

Teachers Needed For Spring Quarter

We are in need of several teachers for our Spring quarter. Spring quarter begins Sunday, March 1st. If you can help teach a class, please sign up on the bulletin board. The class materials are in and on the table in the front left corner of the multipurpose room.

New Calling System

We are in the process of implementing a mass calling system for urgent news with the congregation. Please help us by confirming the phone number you prefer to have used with the elder or lead of your care group!

The Bible Project

Please see Adam's article on the back of the bulletin for the bible readings from February 9th - February 16th! There is also a paper on the table in the lobby with the complete listings for the entire year.

College Care Packages

We need the names and addresses of all the college students as we prepare care packages for them. Please give their names and addresses to the office as soon as possible. We don't want to leave anyone out.

"Light is sown like seed for the righteous, And gladness for the upright in heart. Be glad in the Lord, you righteous ones, And give thanks to his holy name" Psalms 97:11-12